
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

16 June 2010 
 
 

We began the monthly meeting at 7:01 pm, with Dean Buckhouse (KB0VVA) presiding. Following 

intro’s all around, we read the minutes of the prior meeting. A correction was noted, to date of the 

July VE session. A motion to approve the minutes was made by Jeff Smith (KB0YCI), seconded by 

Scott Trumpeter (N0LNE).  

 

On July 3
rd

 there will be a VE session. The Tech exam will be from the NEW Tech pool of 

questions. Club dues are still coming in. Field day is June 25-27. Mike Stansberry (K0TER) will be 

the coordinator. Setup will begin at noon on Friday. Camping is OK. There will be a BBQ Saturday 

night. Tear down will be Sunday at noon. Campers can stay later if desired. The Club Campfest 

will be August 27-29. There will be a pot-luck dinner on Saturday night. 

 

There were no officer reports. Everyone is reminded to check out the RADA Cutlery on our 

website (NX0G.COM). We need a volunteer for the July meeting snacks.  

 

Under Old Business, any meeting suggestions to Paul. We are planning some fox hunt activities for 

the September meeting. Still need ideas for July, August, October and November.  

 

Under New Business, nothing. A quick repeater report.  Dean indicated that he had heard a howl on 

the 685 repeater about one week prior, and had turned it off for one evening.  

 

We began our break at 7:13. Quickly followed  by Ken Smith (W0DST) introducing Mr Bob 

Stewart. Mr Stewart discussed space exploration, various shuttle adventures, etc. Much thanks to 

Bob and Ken. 

 

Our meeting adjourned at 9:06 pm  

 

Twenty members, two guests. 

 

Submitted by Bill Wallick, Secretary 


